Director’s Report Dec. 12, 2017

Petition Status: To be approved Dec. 14.

Next PTN Meeting on Feb 6

LCAP Meeting in Jan sometime. Probably Jan 23. Board mtg on 16th.

Winter Concert is probably going to be cancelled. Not ready. Have new violin teacher.

Developing Testing Strategies with teachers (practice tests, stds evaluation, school
models, etc.) Presentation to be made at next board meeting with consultant present.



